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Our Focus this month:
This month we will get back 
into the routine of school. 

We will review a lot of what 
we learned last semester, as 
well as jump right into new 

themes! For January our 
themes are Winter, Alaska, 

Africa Safari and 
Groundhogs Day. We will 

focus on letters P, Q, R & S. 
Numbers 16-19, and start 

reviewing all our shapes and 
colors so the kids really get 

them memorized. 

Spring Dates: Don’t Forget:

Spring semester 
dates are January 

6th – April 26th. 

Our only closure 
for school is 

Spring Break: 
March 10th-14th. 

1. Every day your kiddo 
comes to class they 
need a water bottle. 

2. Show and Tell is every 
Mon/Tue. 

3. Make sure your child 
wears clothes they can 

move in easily. 

4. Please keep your child 
home if they are sick.

Important Dates:

Dance Recital Date: 
Saturday, April 26th

End of the Year 
Presentation:
T/TH Classes: 

Thursday, April 24th
&

M/W/F Classes:
Friday, April 25th

A Note from your Teachers
Happy New Year 2025
Giggletime Families! 

We are so happy to be back 
in school. We have missed 
seeing everyone. We hope 
everyone had a fantastic 
Christmas break. We are 

excited for Spring Semester. 
We have a lot of fun things 

planned and can’t wait to get 
back in the swing of things! 


